
From: Alex 
To: -- City Clerk
Subject: Public Comment Floodway
Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 1:11:15 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

Dear City Council,
We would like to write this email in support of Heather Kratts and The Floodway ! We would love to see more
outdoor community markets in Sonoma county . We fully support her and think that this would be a great addition
to Petaluma .

Shaye&Alex Perera
Chefs/Owners GB&D Catering
Sent from my iPhone




